
PSSC MEETING – 9-10am, Thursday, February 12th, 2015 

 

 Call to order 

 

 New members – Mr. & Mrs. Cull - quick overview of our purpose  

 

 Staffing changes – Grade 1 and new EA – Who is in our building?  Ms. McLay will be replacing 

Mrs. Leland in the grade 1 class.  As well, we have a new EA, Roxanne Gray 

 

 Response from progress reports, websites, newsletter, etc – positive feedback from both PSSC 

members and parents in the community. 

 

 School Improvement Plan/Crisis Response Plan – Reviewed and completed by staff – discussed 

by PSSC and approved 

 

 Peanut/nut/scent free school – update – We are now peanut/nut free throughout. 

 

 Provincial Assessments – Provincial Literacy assessment, all grade 2’s, reading only (May 21-28).  

Provincial Assessment at grade 6 in reading, math and science, all students (May 21-28).  

Provincial Math Assessment for grade 8’s, 20% sample, schools will be contacted in April/May 

(June 1-4) 

 

 Children’s Stage Adventures – Very successful week - cost, next year 

 

 Yearbooks – school photos – some discussion around either switching photography companies 

or having conversations with Harvey’s to improve in some areas – parents want pics done earlier 

in the year, September vs. October 

 

 Open Q&A – Parents want more info around 100 day celebrations and to ensure minor soccer 

pics are included in our yearbook. 

 

 Next meeting, May 7th, 2015, 9am 

 

  Adjournment 

 

NOTES: 


